
 
 
 
All Party Parliamentary Group on Cancer  
EGM – 18th July 2018, Committee Room 14, 10.30-11am 
 
Attendees 
John Baron MP 
Nic Dakin MP 
Rt Hon David Davis MP 
Jack Lopresti MP 
Jim Shannon MP 
Baroness Walmsley 
Ben Yates, Office of John Baron MP 
Ross McClaren, Office of Nic Dakin MP  
Lucy Simpson, APPGC Secretariat 
Olly Parker, APPGC Secretariat 
 
Agenda  
 
1. Welcome from John Baron MP 
John Baron welcomed attendees and thanked those who attended the APPG on cancer’s 
summer reception on 17th July.  
 
2. Vote on new chair of the APPG in Cancer 
John Baron MP stated his intention to stand down as Chair of the group and nominated Nic 
Dakin MP to be the new chair of the group, which was seconded by Jim Shannon MP and 
thirded by Jack Lopresti MP.  

The following MPs/Peers were elected as Officers with no objections from the Group: 
 
• Nic Dakin MP (Chair) 
• John Baron MP (Vice Chair) 
• Baroness Finlay (Vice Chair) 
• Ruth George MP (Vice Chair) 
• Baroness Masham (Vice Chair) 
• Baroness Morgan (Vice Chair)  
• Albert Owen MP (Vice Chair) 
• Mark Pritchard MP (Vice Chair) 
• David Tredinnick MP (Vice Chair) 
• Baroness Walmsley (Vice Chair) 
 
3. Closing remarks form John Baron MP 
John Baron welcomed Nic Dakin’s appointment as the new chair of the group and gave 
attendees an overview of the group’s recent campaign to improve one-year cancer survival 
rates.  
 
4. Vote of Thanks 
New Chair Nic Dakin moved a vote of thanks from the APPGC for the work of John Baron 
MP as Chair of the group. This was unanimously agreed.  
 


